
       Trolley Season Update:  May 12, 2020        

 

Dear Riders, 

 

Due to the continued restrictions designed to control the spread of COVID-19 (Corona Virus), 

our trolley season is on hold.  We continue to monitor the Maine CDC and the Governor’s office for the 

next set of state guidelines.  We are working on if and when we will have a trolley season or not based 

on current societal conditions and town input as well. 

 

              Under the best of conditions, no service would start before Father’s Day weekend at this 
point.  We have not made any decisions how our service would look and are waiting first on businesses, 

hotels, campgrounds and restaurants getting the green light to open.  Social distancing will more than 

likely be in effect if we do open, so full trolleys will probably not be happening this season regardless.   

 

 We ask that you continue to check our website for new information.  We will update you as we 

receive new information. 

 

 Please stay safe and we look forward to providing you with safe, fun and reliable trolley 

transportation as soon as possible. 

 

 

 

 


